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Whole School Mass 

Thank you to Year 4 who 

led our whole school 

Mass last week. 

Dear God,                                 

You wake up the whole 

world to new life in 

spring. We see life in 

flowers, trees, in birds 

and animals. May this 

new life help us to know 

you better.                           

Amen 

 

 

Please join us for Mass 

this Thursday, 2nd May  

at 9.30am 

Mass will be led by                   

Class I2 and Year 2 will 

attend. 

Welcome back  Everyone! 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

I hope you all had a wonderful break 
and that Easter was full of fun and 

family time. It was a great rest and we 
now look forward to the new Summer 
Term. This year is flying by and there is 

much to do, learn and experience!  

Our whole school attendance figure 
currently stands at 97% so a huge 

thank you to you all for ensuring that 
the children have the very best        
opportunity to learn to their full     

potential and to the children who 
show great determination, passion for 

learning and love for school. 

God Bless.   

Miss  Harris     Headteacher  

 

 

 

“We all have in  our 

hearts some areas 

of unbelief. Let us 

say to the Lord: I 

believe!.”                      

Pope Francis. 

SATs Meeting                             

Thank you to all the                       

Parents/Guardians that                   

attended the Year 6 SATs meeting 

last week. We hope you found it very 

useful to   prepare yourselves and 

your child for SATs week next month.  

Easter Raffle                                      

This was a huge success, as so many 

Easter eggs were donated by our staff, 

it took almost an entire hour to pick 

the winning tickets. Congratulation to 

all the egg winners, we hope you  en-

joyed and shared them with your 

friends and family.  Well done Sidona 

& Sharron, they were the lucky              

winners of the mountain bikes.            

The raffle raised £514.35                             

Thank you all for your generosity.   

Class Photographs                                     

If you choose to purchase a class              

picture you must send in the correct 

money with your  order form in the 

envelop provided on or before                 

Tuesday 30th April                    

Please note, the school office           

cannot give change. 

‘Helping Your Child to Read’ 

Workshops                                         

(Nursery &  Reception Classes)    

If you signed up for this                     

workshop, the first one is                           

tomorrow, Tuesday, 30th April.                                   

It will start promptly at 9.30am and 

finish at 12 noon. Parents & Carers 

who attended the ‘Best Start for Boys’                                   

do not need                                                 

to sign up for this course. 

REMINDER: School Journey -               

Full payment is due on or before this 

Friday, 3rd May. Please bring your 

card and payment to the office this 

week. Cheques must have your card 

number and expiry date on the back.  

Gary Northfield Visit                                      

Our children really enjoyed the visit 

from Gary, he is an ward winning author 

and illustrator of children’s books and 

comics. Gary read part of his new book 

called  Julius Zebra, at a special                  

assembly. He also showed them how to 

draw the main character. The children 

got to ask him lots of questions about his 

books and  illustrations at the end of  

assembly and each child who purchased 

a book had it signed personally by Gary.                              

Thank you to Mrs Newell for  organising 

this fantastic event.  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwig3p6LuYfZAhXC6RQKHWjhAY0QjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fblog%2Ftop-116-event-related-twitter-accounts-to-check-out-ds00%2F&psig=AOvVaw37TOgwFY


Tuesday 30th April                          

Parent/ Carer Course: (1)                             

‘Helping Your Child To Read’                                                          

9.30am—12 noon.                                  

Wednesday 1st May                                          

Greenwich Observatory Class I2                     

Monday 6th May                                              

Bank Holiday School Closed                       

Tuesday 7th May                                        

Parent/ Carer Course: (2)                                

‘Helping Your Child To Read’                                   

9.30am—12 noon.                                                 

Wednesday 8th May                                                

Greenwich Observatory: Class I1                                   

Thursday 9th May                                           

Mass led by Class C2                                                                             

Friday 10th May                                                  

Museum of London: Class A1                             

Monday 13th May                                                       

Year 6 : SATs Week                                           

Museum of London: Class A2                                           

Tuesday 14th May                                       

Parent/ Carer Course: (3)                              

‘Helping Your Child To Read’                             

Tuesday 21st May                                              

Parent/ Carer Course: (4)                                   

‘Helping Your Child To Read’                                   

                                                                      

 

   

                                                

Monday                                                              

PE Club: Mrs Cross 3.45-4.45pm                                                        

Maths Booster: Ms Sonia                         

3.30pm-4pm                                                             

Reading Booster: Ms Esau               

3.30pm-4pm                                                         

Literacy Booster: Miss Finbow 

3.15pm-4pm                                       

Writing Booster: Ms Gillespie                 

3.30pm-4.30pm                                                            

Podcasting: Mr Hunt                    

3.30pm –4.30pm                                         

Tuesday                                                   

Cross Stitch: Mrs Cross                          

3.45-4.45pm                                                                              

Football (Girls) Mr Bobby                           

3.45pm—4.30pm                                             

Reading Booster: Mrs Covington                

3.15-4.15pm                                                 

Wednesday                                                       

Maths Booster: Miss Jones                 

3.30pm-4.15pm                                               

Reading Booster: Mrs Covington 

3.15pm-4.15pm                                                                                   

Ukele Lessons: Ms Deborah                      

3.30pm-4.30pm                                                            

Football (Boys): Mr Bobby                         

3.30pm-4.30pm                                                     

Thursday                                                    

Maths Booster: Miss Harris                         

8am-8.45am                                                            

24 Club: Miss Agnes                                

3.30pm-4.30pm                                           

Writing Booster: Mrs Gordon                           

3.15pm-4pm                                                     

Writing Booster: Mrs Moronkeji 

3.45pm-4.45pm                                             

Able Writers Club: Mrs Newell 

3.45pm-4.45pm                                                                                                       

Friday                                                            

Writing Booster: Mrs Moronkeji                 

3.45-4.45pm                                                   

Violin Lessons: Mr Adam                   

3.45pm—4.45pm                             
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Monday 3rd June 2019                                                  

Staff training.                                                     

School closed to all pupils. 

Monday 27th May—

Friday 31st May 

      Stars   

      of the  

      Week 


